
 
 
 
 
 

attn. Mr. Nenad Putnik,  President 
 
 

Dear Mr. President, 
 

On behalf of the entire Hungarian shooting family, let us convey you our deepest 
feelings of sympathy and condolences over the terrible loss of your outstanding 

shooter Bobana Velickovic Momcilovic. 
Our shooters cherished excellent relationship and sport friendship with Bobana 

and were were utterly shocked about this brutal, unbelievable news. We still 
remember very well the glorious moments in Wroclaw when she became European 
champion, obtained Olympic quota place while expecting her baby and were very 

happy to assist the victory of a true champion. 
Her talent, her smile, her dedication toward shooting sport will be horribly missed. 

May we ask you to forward our message to her family as well. 
 

with best regards 
 
 

György NAGY 
President 

 
Laszlo SINKA 

Secretary General 


